
 
 

INVITATION TO TENDER No. 24-039 
 

Nile Creek Pedestrian Bridge Construction 
 

Addendum 3 
Issued: August 2, 2024 

 
Closing Date & Time:  on or before 3:00 PM Pacific Time on August 8, 2024 

 
This addendum shall be read in conjunction with and considered as an integral part of the 
Invitation to Tender. Revisions supersede the information contained in the original Invitation to 
Tender or previously issued Addendum.  No consideration will be allowed for any extras due to 
any Proponent not being familiar with the contents of this Addendum. All other terms and 
conditions remain the same. 
 
Questions and Answers 
 
Q1) The specifications state that the yellow cedar is required to be graded to Group No. 1, or 
better. Would No. 2 and better appearance be an adequate alternative? 
 
A1) The grading requirement is structural, and all timber must be graded No. 1 or better. 
 
 
Q2) The environmental assessment references the removal of the existing timber bridge that 
has been decommissioned, however, it is not mentioned in the drawings or schedule of values 
in the tender form. Can you confirm if the removal and disposal of the existing bridge is to be 
included in the tender submission? 
 
A2) Removal of the existing bridge is not part of this tender scope. 
 
End of Addendum 3 


